
Justin Haight 
 
Yesterday, you spoke to Phil Vinditti, a fellow member of Indivisible Tacoma, about this issue. He
offered a recap of your conversation:

I had a lengthy discussion with Kerry Graber...Current technology can't clean up 100% o the
contamination, she said, but she expects the Dept. of Ecology to enact expectations which take into
account the need for Occidental to use more advanced technology when it eventually becomes
available. 

If this is what you want to communicate to me, then I don't think we need to speak on the phone. I
very much appreciate your offer to give clarification on the matter. 

Best, 

Justin Haight 

On Wed, Apr 12, 2017 at 12:44 PM, Graber, Kerry (ECY) wrote:
I can call you in a few minutes if that's ok.
________________________________________
From: Justin Haight [haight@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 11:53 AM
To: Graber, Kerry (ECY)
Subject: Fwd: Occidental Chemical cleanup

So sorry, Ms Graber!
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Justin Haight >
Date: Wed, Apr 12, 2017 at 11:51 AM
Subject: Occidental Chemical cleanup
To: Kerry.graber@ecy.wa.gov

Mr Graber,

As I understand it, the proposed "solution" for the cleanup of soil and groundwater of the Hylebos
Waterway in Commencement Bay cleans only 41% o the pollution Occidental Chemical left.

This is unacceptable.

Occidental made this mess, and should be held responsible for cleaning it up. It is our job to make
sure they do. I'm asking for a comprehensive cleanup, and for Occidental to be held accountable for
their pollution.

The hundreds of thousands of pounds of cancer-causing chemicals will not only pollute the waters
that we have worked so hard to clean up, but will make our people and our ecosystem less healthy.

Please don't accept the currently proposed solution, and demand a comprehensive cleanup, for our
health and our water. Thank you.

Justin Haight
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